



June 5, 2019

Bonneville International Foundation Att: Ann Vancleave 280 Commerce Circle Sacramento, CA 95815

Dear Ms. Vancleave,

I want to extend my sincere gratitude to the Bonneville International Foundation for your donation of \$15,928. Your contribution helps us to give life to the hopes and dreams of the survivors of the Camp Fire and the community of Butte County, CA. It is a great privilege to receive your gift towards restoring balance in the lives of those impacted.

For people surviving the fires, it is now a time to stabilize and rebuild. Initially, The Salvation Army was there to help by providing early recovery services in the form of food, clothing, rental assistance, spiritual support and other stabilizing services such as rehabilitation, workforce development, family and youth services and more.

We have begun our long-term recovery efforts, providing survivors with cash support in the form of vouchers to reclaim their lives through rental support, down payment assistance, transportation, food, and medical bills. We will continue this work for the next three years, longer it warranted. Your gift sustains this work and provides a chance for the survivors to start over. You honor their humanity and their hopes. From the bottom of our hearts, for The Salvation Army and the Camp Fire survivors of Butte County, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Teri/McClanahan

**Director of Foundation and Corporate Relations** 

The Salvation Army Del Oro Division

Please consider this letter an official receipt of your contribution of \$15,928 on 06/05/2019. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous donation. Our federal tax ID is 94-1156347. This organization is a 501c(3) tax-exempt organization.